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HEARING OFFICER ORDER 
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BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 

  
 The Nebraska Public Service Commission opened the present 
docket on its own motion, seeking to investigate the 
requirements, costs and impact of the implementation of IP based 
Next Generation 911 (Next Gen 911) in Nebraska relating to the 
provision of Enhanced Wireless 911 Service.   
 
 Comments on multiple issues were filed by GeoComm, Qwest 
Corporation and TeleCommunications Systems, Inc. and NextGen 
Communications, Inc. d/b/a Maryland TeleCommunication System, 
Inc.   
 

To further the discussion regarding Next Gen 911 network, 
system and architecture requirements, the costs associated with 
these matters and the additional capabilities, the Hearing 
Officer finds that a workshop should be scheduled for December 
6, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. CST, 9:00 a.m. MST in the Commission 
Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska 
and via video conferencing at the following locations: 

 
Panhandle Research & Extension Center, High Plains 
Room, 4502 Avenue I, Scottsbluff;  
 
Educational Service Unit #16, Distance Learning Room, 
1221 W 17th Street, North Platte;  
 
Cherry County Extension Office, 132 S. Hall Street, 
Valentine; and  
 
Northeast Community College, Maclay Building Room 
167A, 801 East Benjamin Avenue, Norfolk. 

 
 Representatives from the National Emergency Number 
Association will give a presentation on the implementation of 
Next Gen 911.  Time will be made available for questions. 
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If auxiliary aids or reasonable accommodations are needed 
for attendance at the meeting, please call the Commission at 
(402) 471-3101.  For people with hearing/speech impairments, 
please call the Commission at (402) 471-0213 (TDD) or the 
Nebraska Relay System at (800) 833-7352 (TDD) or (800) 833-0920 
(Voice).  Advance notice of at least seven days is needed when 
requesting an interpreter. 

 
O R D E R 

 
IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Com-

mission that a workshop is scheduled for December 6, 2010, 10:00 
a.m. CST, 9:00 a.m. MST in the Commission Hearing Room, 300 The 
Atrium, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska, and via video 
conferencing at the locations listed herein.   

 
MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 14th day of 

October, 2010. 
 
 By:  __________________________  
  Hearing Officer 


